Suite 2101 joelle.phillips@att.com
Nashville, TN 37201-3300

— 2, -t t Joelle Phillips AT&T Tennessee T:615.214.6311
a & State Operations Counsel 333 Commerce Street F: 615.214.7406
July 22, 2008

VIA HAND DELIVERY

filed electronically in docket office on 07/22/08

Hon. Tre Hargett, Chairman
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37238

Re: Application of BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T
Tennessee for a State-Issued Certificate of Franchise Authority
Docket No. 08-00115

Dear Chairman Hargett:

Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket are the original and four copies of
AT&T Tennessee’s response to the letter of July 17, 2008 from the City of
Goodlettsville. As set forth in the letter, AT&T has confirmed that the City of
Goodlettsville was provided a copy of AT&T’s application in accordance with the
statutory requirements.

Very truly yours
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/i/.‘]oelle Phillips
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at&t Paul T, Stinson, P.E. AT&T Tennessee T: 615.214.3839

Manager 333 Commerce Street F: 615.214.8867
Regulatory & External Affairs Suite 2106 paul.stinson@att.com
Nashville, TN 37201-1800 www.att.cam

July 18, 2008

Mr. Jim Thomas

City Manager

105 South Main Street
Goodlettsville, Tennessee 37072

RE: Goodlettsville Response to TRA Letter of July 3, 2008

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This is in response to your letter to the Tennessee Regulatory Authority (“TRA") that you
also sent to Mr. Gregg Morton, President-AT&T Tennessee, via email on July 17, 2008.

As you may know, the Competitive Cable and Video Services Act became effective on
July 1, 2008, and AT&T filed its application for a state-issued franchise certificate with
the TRA on that same date. The Act requires that AT&T provide a copy of its application
to the governing authority of any affected municipality or county. AT&T's records
indicate that a copy of this application was sent on July 1 to:

Mayor Jerry Garrett

105 South Main Street
Goodlettsville, Tennessee 37072

We are happy to provide another copy of the application with this letter for your
reference, and we appreciate the copy of your letter to the TRA that you provided in
your e-mail to Mr, Morton.

Please contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Yours truly,

Vel S torzon

Enclosure (addressee only)

cc: Lisa Cooper, TRA
Senator Joe Haynes, City Attorney
Margaret Mahery - TML
Chad Jenkins
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